
 
Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2020-2021 

QUESTION ON NOTICE  

 

Asked by Mr Mark Parton MLA: To ask the Minister for Transport and City Services  

Ref: TCCS Annual Report Page 140 – Capital Works in Progress 

In relation to: Woden Interchange 

 

1. What is the exact opening date for the new Woden Transport Interchange? 

2. For each financial year, in terms of capital and operating expenses, what is the total cost of 

the new interchange and all ancillary works including temporary bus lanes, layovers and 

material relating to the changes to the current Woden interchange to allow for the re-

development? 

 

Mr Chris Steel MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  

1. Design and construction of the new Woden interchange is underway. It is not possible to 

provide an exact opening date at this time.  

2. Costs associated with the new Woden interchange are contained within the “CIT Woden 

Campus and Bus Interchange” budget initiative profile in the ACT Budget. Transport 

Canberra and City Services are unable to define exact operating expenses until the project is 

completed.  
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